
Board members 
welcome your suggestions 
or your volunteering 
of talents.

Pat Basler   849-9411
Dave Geiser  286-0997
Luke Geiser  464-0401
Deb Mueller  898-1977  
Dori Schmitz  286-2312
Charley Schuknecht  
284-9748
Roger Woelfel  851-8830

100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.– a 501c (3) organization under the IRS. All gi� s are tax 
deductible to the extent allowable by law. For more information or rental inquiries please write: Info@StMartinHeritagePark.org
or W1140 Lime Kiln Road, New Holstein, WI 53061. Get our full story at StMartinHeritagePark.org

NEWS  PARKOF
THE

Annual Meeting. Sunday, January 28, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. –
To all members and their guests, please accept this invitation to hear a 
review of our current � nancial state and objectives as we kick o�  2024.  
A Wish List will be reviewed. Plan to attend to share your views and 
creative thinking. Looking to forward to seeing you there! 

Sips & Slurps Merriment – Finely cra� ed beer & wine, bubbly 
conversation, great food, dozens of door and silent auction prizes. � e 
Wine Toss Challenge, 50-50 and Hidden Pictures Game added some 
laughter.  A standing ovation to our honored Veterans and all that 
contributed to the success of the evening. See you next year!

Winter Wonders  2023 / 24

•

� anks to Printing Express, Chilton for their donation towards newsletter printing.

Calendar Notes

Annual Meeting –  
Sunday,  Jan. 28, 2024 
1:00 pm

Brat in the Park – 
Tentative Date:
Sunday, May 5, 2024

Recognition & 
Dedication – 
Sunday,  Sept. 29,  2024 
1:00 pm

Sips & Slurps
Wine and Beer Tasting
–  Tentative Date: 
Saturday, Nov. 9, 2024
6:30-9:30 pm

•

•

•

• 

New Members Always Welcome – We invite people from near & far to become or 
renew a membership. We hope momentum & motivation will fuel our path for success 
again in 2024 – join us. � e more, the merrier says this 102 yr. old member!

100% of your donation goes to St. Martin Heritage Park, Charlestown, Inc.– a 501c (3) organization under the IRS. All gi� s are tax 

Recognition & Dedication Bell Ringings – A lovely autumn day created the backdrop to our 
celebration of 2023 Park enhancements. � e storage garage was complete with a bench placed for 
guests to contemplate the incredible works of Dale Koehler. � ere were trees of gratitude and our 
own 'Free Little Library' was dedicated. � ank you to the many in attendance. Just a reminder, 
the Park view with all it's niceties is � ee for all to enjoy.

Like us on 
Facebook

All are Welcome – It's never too early to start planning for that 
family celebration in 2024. For a personal conversation about our 
Chapel, Gazebo and Social Hall venue for wedding, family or 
business events, please give Sharon a call 920-340-0001. She's pretty 
awesome and might even arrange a full moon over your event :) 

New Members Always Welcome –

Annual Meeting. Sunday, January 28, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. –


